[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your interest in the Provincial Housing and Homelessness Partnership Fund.
As of August 31st we are no longer accepting applications for the Provincial Housing and Homelessness Partnership Fund proposal call.  Submissions are currently being reviewed, and results will be communicated in the near future.


